
 

 

SILVER LAKE WATER & SEWER DISTRICT 

SNOHOMISH COUNTY, WASHINGTON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Commissioners of Silver Lake Water & 

Sewer District will hold a Public Hearing at 5:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as can be heard, 

on Thursday, February 13, 2025, for the purpose of accepting public testimony on the 10th 

Drive SE Special Connection Fee for sewer service. There is an opportunity for in-person 

participation; however, the public is encouraged to attend and provide comment via 

teleconference. 

 

 Telephone Number: 1-206-412-5430 

 Conference ID: 876 320 158# 

 

The public is invited to attend the Public Hearing and address the Board of Commissioners 

regarding the 10th Drive SE Special Connection Fee either in person or by teleconference. 

The meeting will be held at the District Headquarters, 15205 41st Avenue SE, Bothell, WA  

98012. At the close of the Public Hearing, the Board of Commissioners will consider 

adopting a Resolution to establish a Special Connection Fee for sewer service on the 10th 

Drive SE Water and Sewer Improvement Project. 

 

Additional information regarding the Public Hearing may be obtained from the District 

Office by contacting Curt Brees, General Manager, at (425) 337-3647.  

 

Shauna Willner, Secretary 

   Board of Commissioners 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


